
 

 

April 29th, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

“FOR VETS” will be hosting our annual Vettes on the River “All Corvette” car show which will be held this 
year on Saturday, August 24th on the LeClaire, IA levee. This year we will be raising donations to support 
our local Veterans located in the Quad Cities. To ensure the success of this very important cause, we are 
seeking contributions to help defray the costs associated with the event, so that all funds raised can go 
directly toward our local veterans.  

Generous contributors like you are the key to our success and make it possible for our organization to 
provide local veterans and their families with much needed assistance and critical services.  We hope that 
we can count on your support to help us. We are a non-profit organization, and your donation is tax 
deductible. On request, we would be happy to supply you with a receipt detailing your donation for tax 
purposes. We are seeking donations of $100 - $5,000 dollars, but any donation amount will be 
appreciated. We will also accept gift items that we can use in our raffle & silent auction activities. This 
year we are in great need of promotional items to place in goodie/Swag bags for those that pre-register 
for the event and bottles of water for our Veterans in attendance helping with our event.  

Your company name will be listed in our event program, and signage which will be located at the entrance 
of the event. Please contact me at 563-210-5754 if your company wishes to pledge support. We thank 
you for your time and consideration.  

Please make your check or money order out to: VOTR (Vettes on the River) 

 Mail to: 3235 Woodland Dr. LeClaire, Ia. 52753 

 

Sincerely Vettes on the River 2024 Core Committee, 

 

President  
FOR VETS 


